
Subject:     TRIM: File note re hearings panel request for trees at 541 Harewood Road
Sent:     31/10/2023, 2:44:37 pm
From:     Griffiths, Kelly< >
To:     Griffiths, Kelly

 
Kelly sent the residents at 2 Nunweek Boulevard a letter on 19 October, advising the hearings panel requested they be asked if they were happy for new trees to be planted on the Harewood Road frontage, or the
Nunweek Boulevard frontage of 541 Harewood Road.
The resident  (phone ) called on Thursday 26 October, and advised Kelly him and his wife did not want their view blocked by planting any new trees anywhere on 541 Harewood Road and they
would like this recorded.
 

 also advised Kelly there is a small piece of broken wooden berm baton opposite his letter box and an uneven footpath caused by tree roots caused on the corner of Harewood Road.
Kelly, Olly and Ann visited site on the morning of 31 October. Kelly completed a snap-send-solve for the broken berm baton and Olly is going to look at whether the footpath can be realigned in the Wheels to Wings
design, to move it away from the tree roots.
Kelly called  and advised him of the above, and that she would call him back once the footpath alignment has been looked at.
 

Kelly Griffiths
Senior Project Manager
Project Management
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fccc.govt.nz%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKelly.Griffiths%40ccc.govt.nz%7C4dccb751103a4618840a08dbd9b2f126%7C45c97e4ebd8d4ddcbd6e2d62daa2a011%7C0%7C0%7C638343134790671549%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GRa%2FLiGzdmZSDRKjsLvYpmTcHqJcvXJVX9ZxuA8ORgI%3D&reserved=0



